
  

 

Internet Safety Tips 
Keep this close to your computer and periodically review with your kids. Educate them to be safe Web Surfers! 

 Usernames & Screen names 

 Your username/screen 
name should not 
identify you as a boy or 
a girl.   
 

NEVER post personal 
information of yours or 

anyone else. 
This includes: 

 Your name or other 
family members’ or 
friends’ names 

 Your age or birthday 
 Home or email address 
 Phone numbers 
 Where you live- Not 

even what part of the 
country! 

 Where you go to 
school 

 Financial Information  

DO NOT:  
 

 DO NOT upload your 
picture or those of 
your family or friends 

 DO NOT fill out online 
forms, questionnaires, 
profiles, surveys, etc.   

 DO NOT make online 
purchases without 
permission, even if it’s 
free 

 DO NOT share 
passwords with anyone 
except your parents  

 DO NOT download 
software, games, or 
anything else without 
permission 

 DO NOT open emails 
or email attachments 
from people you do not 
know  

 NEVER agree to meet 
someone you’ve met 
online in person.  

CYBER BULLYING 

 DO NOT put up with 
cyber bullying 

 REPORT cyber bullying 
right away 

 NEVER reply to emails 
or chat sessions 
containing threatening 
or vulgar language, 
sexually explicit 
speech, or anything 
that makes you feel 
uncomfortable 

REMEMBER:  
 

 When online, people 
may not be who they 
say they are.  
 

 Share your online 
experiences with your 
parents to help them 
better understand 
computers, the 
Internet, Social 
Networking sites, and 
your other online 
interests.  
 

 Think before you post! 
Always use proper 
“netiquette” and be a 
good online citizen.  
 

Brought to you by Computer Concepts USA 
 


